Minutes of the Meeting of the Board of Aldermen, Book 5, Page 109.

October 26, 1928.

There was a call meeting of the Board of Aldermen of the Town of Chapel Hill, at 12:30 p.m., Mayor Council presiding, and with the following Aldermen present: to-Wit:- Messrs. P. L. Burch, B. S. Thompson, C. L. Eubanks, and M. E. Hogan.

The Manager stated that he had seen R. L. McDougald, a negro who owns a gravel pit on the Durham Road, in regard to buying gravel from him; a 25 ft. lot containing approximately 4,000 cu. yds. of gravel could be bought for \$200. Gravel could also be bought for $7\frac{1}{2}$ cents per cu. yd., but the gravel must be used in 25 ft. units.

Due to the uncertain texture of the gravel, and due to the possibility of encountering rock, upon motion of Alderman Hogan, seconded by Alderman Burch, it was moved that gravel should be purchased on a yardage basis. All of the Alderman present voting in the affirmative therefor:

There being no further business, the meeting of the Board of Aldermen adjourned.

Z. P. Council	MAYOR
Annie Johnson	CLERK
J. M. Foushee	ACTING CLERK

126